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Estonia very warmly welcomes the high level delegation of the Kingdom of Sweden to the UPR’s 21st session. We thank Sweden for their work in preparing the detailed report presented earlier and also for the additional information given in the opening speech. We are glad to note that as a result of the extensive dialogue with representatives of civil society and various other stakeholders, the Swedish authorities have prepared a detailed national report which objectively reflects the human rights situation in the country. 

Estonia notes with appreciation that Sweden has become a party to nearly all the main international human rights instruments and is fully cooperating with the special procedures of the UN Human Rights Council, as well as with treaty bodies.
We acknowledge Sweden’s progress in human rights areas since the last UPR and in the implementation of the previous UPR recommendations. 
Estonia highly values Sweden’s activities in continuing interactive dialogue and its policies on the promotion and protection of women’s rights. Sweden has achieved excellent results in strengthening women’s representation in leadership roles and decision-making positions in political bodies. 
We would like to highlight Sweden’s actions and result in minority and indigenous peoples policies. We welcome the adoption of the Strategy for Roma Inclusion 2012-2032 and active work with the draft of the Nordic Sami convention. The Sami Parliament should be able to participate effectively in decision-making processes in all areas affecting the Sami people. 
We encourage Sweden to effectively investigate, prosecute and punish all hate crimes and take effective measures to combat hate speech in the media and on the Internet. 
Estonia notes Sweden’s great role as an international humanitarian aid donor. Sweden exceeds the UN target for donors, as the Swedish aid allocation is 1% of the GNI.
Finally, Estonia would like to congratulate Sweden for their very successful leadership of Internet freedom resolutions adopted by the Human Rights Council. Estonia very warmly notes the active participation of Sweden in the Freedom Online Coalition in global fora. 
We are very thankful for Sweden’s active support and assistance in the implementation of the ICC’s mandate.

Estonia would like to recommend to the Government of Sweden:

· to decriminalize defamation and to take necessary measures to promote tolerance, intercultural dialogue and respect for diversity,
We would like to wish the delegation of Sweden a successful review meeting. 

Thank you!
